
INVOICES, ALSO LABELED MEJYORANDA 20 vols. 
Invoices and bills were pasted in books of 
great size of the scrapbook or memoribilia type 
and are the other side of the negotiations re- 
corded in Hill's financial tomes, especially 
those labeled "Cash". References to the "Jour- 
nals" appear frequently on the documents, where 
entries of the same import were made by Hill's 
clerks.0ne. volume is a press book for about 
1910. Though a very large percentage of the 
bills relate to North Oaks, the volumes should 
never have been marked "North Oaks1' by someone 
apparent&$$ o decide the nature of the series, 

.- Most of:, e eApencilled "North Oaks" have been 
erased or covered over, ) that investigators 
will not be misled, over 



Grocery bilband other ' -voices of provisions 
are very numerous and i nized in detai1:milk 
garden stuff, butter, &c. Hides,skins and furs 
(both those from the farm and those purchased) 
are billed or receipted. Northcote and,espec- 
ially Humboldt Farm bills and receipts,partic- 
ularly for great quantities of wheat, are re- 
presented. Hill's household bills and receipts 
take up much of the space. Taxes, lands owned' 
by Hill, farm expenditures of all kinds, cattle 
information, names of farm employes and super- 
intendents, road taxes, usually worked out by 
farm hands, firewood cut on the f@, hay har- 
vests, etc. receive much attention both in bil: 
and receipts and accompanying letters. 


